
 

  
 
 
 

 
     

          
 

21 April 2011 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

NORWAY CONTRIBUTES NOK 6,000,000 TO ECCC 
 
The Government of Norway has confirmed a new contribution of NOK 6,000,000 (approximately 
US$ 1.1 million) to the international component of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of 
Cambodia (ECCC). With this latest contribution, Norway has provided financial assistance exceeding 
US$ 3.9 million to the ECCC. 
 
“We are very thankful for the generosity and continuous support offered by Norway.  Such support is 
imperative to ensure that the court can complete its mandate, bringing justice to the Cambodian 
people and the victims of the Khmer Rouge who have waited for more than 30 years to see justice be 
done,” said Acting Director of the Office of Administration, H.E. Tony Kranh and Deputy Director 
Mr. Knut Rosandhaug in a statement. 
 
Norway has been supporting the ECCC since the court’s establishment in 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6169 
Email: olsenl@un.org 
 

Reach Sambath 
Chief of Public Affairs Section 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814  ext. 6064 
Email: reach.sambath@eccc.gov.kh  

Yuko Maeda 
Public Affairs Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 319 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6139 
Email: maeday@un.org 

Dim Sovannarom 
Press Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 094 
Email: dim.sovannarom@eccc.gov.kh 

 
 


